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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	feed	in,	but	11.6-14.6c	per	kWh	is	not	good	
enough,	it	must	be	at	least	double	to	be	almost	fair	and	reflect	the	true	value	of	
solar.		The	feed	in	tariff	should	also	be	tied	to	increases	with	the	wholesale	price	
of	electricity.	
	
Suska	Scobie		

	
Postcode:	2305	
	
	




